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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 

Subject:  New entry and exit route for Concourse A Baggage Makeup Room  

Date: July 9th, 2020 

 

 EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY 

 CONCOURSE A BAGGAGE MAKEUP ROOM EXPANSION UNDERWAY  

 
The Concourse A facility expansion project has begun to position for the construction to expand the 
baggage makeup room.  Construction is expected to be completed in April 2021. 
 
Due to the construction footprint, the tug route has been changed.  Entry into the baggage makeup 
room will be from the southside of Concourse A.  The west entrance is closed during construction.  
The exit will remain on the northside of the room but will follow the new markings through the gate A4 
ramp space.  Barricades have been placed to guide tugs along the new exit route. Please use extreme 
caution when entering and exiting the baggage makeup room.  Note that there has been a “stop” bar 
painted on the exit of the tug route as it meets the vehicle service route (VSR) on the north side.  
 

 

 

    

 


